

NOV 1 5 2022

LABOR RELATIONS



November 14, 2022

Mr. Ivan D. Butts
President
National Association of Postal
Supervisors
1727 King Street, Suite 400
Alexandria, VA 22314-2753

Dear Mr. Butts

We are in receipt of your October 11 correspondence concerning your request to modify the information on the monthly "non-member" report that NAPS receives from the Postal Service. Your request is to add non-member postmasters among the report.

"NAPS requested that we develop this report years ago and specifically for NAPS to review a list of non-members. NAPS did not request for Postmasters to be added at the time of the request. Any modification to this "NAPS report" may require programming changes and a fee in doing so."

Please let us know whether you agree to pay for this programming change to accommodate your request. If so, we will ask our accounting department to determine the required amount for this change and provide an invoice to you in advance of any change.

Please contact me if you have questions concerning this matter.

Sincerely.

For Bruce A. Nicholson

Manager

Labor Relations Policy Administration